
 

Classroom News    
Class Name: Bamburgh       Term :  Autumn Term 1        Topic: My Island Home 

What we have been learning Some photos of our learning 

It has been an incredibly busy term, and the 

Bamburgh students have come back after 

the summer break with drive, positivity and 

an enthusiasm to learn. It has been lovely to 

welcome our new members of the class, 

Esme, Sophie Ashton and Finlay. They have 

made a great contribution to the class 

already. We have worked the allotment 

each week at Growing2Gether, and at Post 

16, and have had a bumper harvest. We 

have used the vegetables to make some 

delicious soups and dips, and also have 

managed to save some of the seeds to 

plant for the coming gardening year. It has 

given the students a great sense of the plant 

life cycle. In English we have worked on 

observation and attention to detail, 

sentence construction, and reading 

comprehension. The students are such a 

pleasure to work with, and have worked so 

hard. In maths, the students continue to 

impress me with how much they have 

remembered from last academic year with 

their number skills, and also with 3D shape 

properties. This has linked well with our topic 

work about houses and materials. Our 

model of a typical Newbury residential street 

is looking fantastic.    

  

 

 

Special moments Dates & Points to remember :  

 Harvesting our huge pumpkin that the 

students affectionately named ‘Percy. 

Ashton and Eddie have become a superb 

team in the kitchen, and are becoming 

quite the ‘John and Greg Masterchef’ of 

Post 16!! 

Esme and Sammy have regularly swum 18 

lengths at swimming each week! 

Sophie has impressed us with her superb 

knowledge of the properties of 3D shapes. 

 Remember to send in a healthy snack for your 

child each day. 

Inset day 1st November 

7th December – Panto Aladdin at main site. 

12th December St Mary’s Christmas service 


